
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Lulworth                      Term: Term 4  2022-2023              Topic: Victorian London 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

Lulworth were very fortunate to be the first 

group to meet the new arrivals at Smelly 

Wellies, Cecil and Wotsit the lambs. We’ve 

continued to enjoy caring for all the animals, 

especially the cuddles. 

 

At Parkour there is a brand-new foam pit 

which has been great fun jumping in to. 

Students have been practicing their stunt 

moves in preparation for creating their own 

mini stunt movie. 

 

Our Friday afternoons have been a great 

time to reflect on the week and spend time 

together building on our friendships, students 

even made friendship bracelets.  

 

With the warmer weather approaching, 

students have been helping to create the 

vegetable patches at Earth Trust. This 

process has included lifting and laying bark, 

planting seeds (coriander) and tidying up 

around the pond. 

 

Within English we have continued looking at 

Sherlock Holmes and using any opportunity 

to increase the student’s confidence in their 

own writing. Some students have taken the 

time to practise their handwriting skills whilst 

others have enjoyed using Clicker software.  

 

Maths has been very hands on this term with 

a variety of resources, students have 

especially enjoyed playing card games with 

each other and have been very competitive 

whilst playing UNO.   

 

Students have loved making brown bread 

ice-cream, this has been on repeat, and we 

have also made pizzas, cheese scones and 

pancakes. 

 

Hope you have a lovely Easter Holiday, 

Lulworth Team 

☺ 
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 31st March  

 

First day of Summer term: Monday 17th April 


